
 

Welcome to the 2017-2018 school year!  Everyone returned to school 
ready to learn and worked  hard this month. Once again our Fall Fair 
was abundant with creative and unique ideas! Thank you to everyone, 
including the Pre-School children for investing in this venture and 
sharing your talents! It was great to see so many people join us for the 
Terry Fox Run. We were pleased that Mrs. Rhae-Ann Holoien, our 
Assistant Superintendent, took in the Fall Fair and participated in the 
run.  In total we raised $570.00. Thank you to everyone for your 
participation in this worthwhile event!    

 

Dates to 

Remember:  

October 6  

No School ñLieu Day  

 

October 9  

No School ñ Thanksgiving 

Day - 

 

 

October 11  

Walk To School Day  

 

October 13  

Photographer  

Oct 18 & 19  

Student Led Conferences  

 

October 31  

Dress Up Day  

 

  

  

  

  

  

September 2017  

Volume 2 2017 -2018  

  
 

 

We are doing lots of reading and learning 
about writing.  

          By 
Jordy 

Hiebert 

 

Gr. 1-3 
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